10.

Bowl like a Grizzly!!!
For the good of the team.

The Grizzly represents everything good about Goffstown Bowling,
both in performance and sportsmanship! The Grizzly is the spirit
of the team!

The Grizzly will be passed on immediately following Saturday
matches, and will be held onto by that person until the following
week’s competition.

The Grizzly cannot be given strictly as a result of individual
performance; unless said performance is a noticeable
improvement for that player, or if the performance lifts the level
of play around them, thus helping the team. If in doubt, the team
aspect of Goffstown bowling should always be emphasized.

You cannot give the Grizzly to yourself!

The grizzly can be given solely for reason/s of sportsmanship and
does not have to be tied directly to performance in baker play.

The Grizzly is always passed on from player to player; and it is
always the choice of the player in possession.

The reason/s for choosing who gets the grizzly must be made
known at the exchange.

If the Grizzly is given to a senior following the last match (state
championship), the senior will return the grizzly to the coach by

the end of the winter sports season (awards night).

While in possession of the Grizzly, one must conduct themself
accordingly or relinquish the Grizzly to a team captain.

Do not lose the Grizzly!



